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Lord Ahmed Presents Gifts to Japanese Delegation 

 

Dr. and Mrs. Yong Cheon Song visited the UK with a delegation of Japanese members who had 

supported European activities. They were welcomed by Lord Nazir Ahmed to the House of Lords. Lord 

Ahmed had launched the Universal Peace Federation in the House of Lords in 2006 and has attended a 

number of international conferences in the Middle East and the Republic of Korea. 

 

 
Japanese Delegation 

 

The delegation had a celebratory dinner in Lancaster Gate in the evening before returning to Japan the 

next day. 

 

 

 

 

 


